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Retirement of Director for RR Australia Limited 
 
 
RR Australia Limited, which trades as Radio Rentals, has announced the retirement of 
Gordon Howlett as Non-Executive Director, effective 31st May 2007. 
 
Mr Howlett was the previous Managing Director of the Company and his retirement is in 
accord with his previously communicated intention to resign following the release of the 
06/07 financial results and the recent appointment of Peter Henley and Paul Lahiff as 
independent non-executive directors. 
 
Bernard Carrasco, Chairman of RR Australia commented that “Gordon has made a 
significant contribution to the Company over a number of years through his leadership 
and development of the business that culminated in its recent listing. On behalf of my 
fellow directors I would like to thank him for his contribution and wish him all the very 
best for the future”. 
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